














Page 7 Twenty-sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time   -  September 29, 2024

A Note From The SJB Principal

Dear Parishioners,

As we prepare for one of the most signifi cant events of the year—the Annual Bosco Gala—we wanted 
to remind you of the important role this and our other major fundraisers play in supporঞ ng our school 
community. At St. John Bosco Catholic School, our fundraising eff orts are concentrated on three major 
events: the Bosco Gala, Running with Rosco, and Birdies Fore Bosco/End of Year Bosco Bash. These 
events are not only essenঞ al to funding our school’s iniঞ aঞ ves but they also play a vital role in fostering 
a strong sense of community.

We encourage every family to parঞ cipate in at least one of these events. Your involvement directly 
supports the growth and enhancement of our school, contribuঞ ng to iniঞ aঞ ves such as our Technology 
and STEM programs, classroom support for our teachers, and campus improvement projects.

This year, funds raised will help us add a second playground structure, paint the remaining exterior 
fence, trim, and doors, begin updating our restrooms, repurpose the lower and upper courts, and  install 
a shade structure over the swing set. The amount we raise will determine how many of these projects 
we can accomplish, making your parঞ cipaঞ on criঞ cal.

We hope to see you at the Gala and other upcoming events as we work together to create an even be� er 
environment for our children. Your support truly makes a diff erence!

We extend our hear� elt thanks to all of our sponsors!

Joyful blessings,
Jamie Bescak, M.Ed., Principal
480.219.4848


